What a great year! We would like to thank all of the parents who supported our events and fundraisers throughout the year. Thanks to your donations and support we were able to pay out over $7,000 in mini grants and sponsorships to help teachers and students in the classrooms. We are also proud to announce the winner of our $1,000 senior scholarship, Mercedes Wolschleger! Congratulations to her and best wishes for her future! 
We had a lot of fun the second half with events and showing love to our staff. The bucket raffle was another great success and so much fun! In March we held our annual Family Movie Night featuring Zootopia. What a fun night and a great turn out! For teacher appreciation week we spoiled our teachers and parapros with a catered lunch from Café 53. We are now gearing up to celebrate our 5th graders as they finish out their elementary career with a party in the park. 
None of what we do would be possible without the support of our fundraisers, your donations, and our wonderful volunteers. Thank you to everyone who stepped up to help make this year another successful and fun year for the PTO. 
HAVE A GREAT SUMMER BEARCATS! SEE YOU IN THE FALL!
